
Subject: Implementation of Electricity-

Saving Measures 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As part of our ongoing commitment to sustainability and reducing our environmental footprint, 

we are implementing a series of electricity-saving measures at our exercise venues. These 

initiatives are designed to promote energy efficiency while maintaining the quality of services 

you expect from us. 

Electricity-Saving Measures: 

• Encouraging the use of natural light by keeping blinds open during daylight hours. 

• Switching to energy-efficient LED lighting throughout the facility. 

• Implementing scheduled maintenance checks for all electrical equipment to ensure 

optimal performance. 

• Utilizing programmable thermostats to regulate heating and cooling. 

• Encouraging all staff and members to turn off lights and equipment when not in use. 

We appreciate your support in implementing these measures. Together, we can contribute to a 

more sustainable future while enjoying our exercise facilities comfortably. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


